
Greg Wheeler replied 
 
6 days ago (Thu, 22 Apr 2021 at 6:04 PM)  
To:"PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 

Hi Tabatha, 
 
Below are the responses to your questions regarding Mr. Broughton's PDC complaint. 
Please let us know if there's any other way we can help. 
 

How and where did your campaign obtain the photographs that are posted to 
your reelection campaign website at https://www.reelectgregwheeler.com? All of 
the photos used on the website were obtained from the candidate, his family, his 
supporters, or photographers paid by the campaign. They were received via social 
media/tagging and email. 
 

Who took the photographs at the ribbon-cutting and city-sponsored events (e.g. 
city staff, news media, family member, friend, etc.)? Photos at the ribbon cuttings 
and city-sponsored events were taken by friends of the candidate and the candidate’s 
wife. Many of these people share their photos with the City of Bremerton for social 
media use as well. 
 
If the city took the photos, how did you obtain them from the city? Did you 
request them directly, obtain copies from the city's website, or some other 
method? The City did not take the photos. The City of Bremerton does not employ 
photographers and no City employee was directed to take photos for the campaign. 

 

https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/a/contacts/13053339943
https://www.reelectgregwheeler.com/?

